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Poplin, Aaron M

From: Allen, Joe T.
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 2:30 PM
To: Poplin, Aaron M
Subject: RE: 585 and 760 Oak Mountain Rd Rodeo

This may be becoming a problem  The 150 people will be more like 400.  There is no parking.  The last time cars were 
parked all over the roadways and driveways.  I would encourage you to drive out there and look at the location.  They 
charge admission to get in and there was a great amount of alcohol brought in. They have reached out for security but at 
this time we are not inclined to try and provide it.  This is not the location for this type of event in my opinion.  However, 
I will not oppose it if you are comfortable with it after you go see the location and parking issues. In my opinion, 
emergency equipment will not be able to access the event due to parking and traffic. 
 

From: Poplin, Aaron M <Aaron.Poplin@rowancountync.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 11:00 AM 
To: Allen, Joe T. <travis.allen@rowancountync.gov> 
Subject: 585 and 760 Oak Mountain Rd Rodeo 
 
Sheriff Allen, 
 
My name is Aaron Poplin. I am one of the Planners over in the Planning and Development department.  We have a 
gentleman who is requesting a permit to exceed the noise ordinance at 585/760 Oak Mountain Rd for a Bull Riding 
event on May 20th 2023. The event is proposed from 11:00 AM to 11:00 PM and they expect to attract around 150 
people. Would the Sheriff’s office have any concerns for the proposed event? They had a permit to exceed at this 
location back on May 8th 2021 for a similar event. Were there any issues with the past event? I appreciate any 
information you can give me. 
 
Thanks, 
Aaron       
 
 
Aaron Poplin| CFM 
Planner 

Rowan County Planning & Development 
402 N. Main St. | Suite 204 | Salisbury, NC 28144 
P (704) 216-8600  
 


